December 12, 1984

Mr. Ara Dostourian
3830 Highway 5
Douglasville, GA 30135

Dear Ara:

In response to your request, unfortunately, we are
unable to send a priest for the Armenian Christmas. W¥e can
send a priest during the week of Christmas, possibly,
January 5, at which time services could be perfermed. |[If
you are in agreement, please inform me as soon as possible,
$0 that the necessary arrangements could be wmade,

Hishing you a ﬂerry Christmas and a happy Hew Year and

pray that God Almighty will grant you many happy and
healthy years to come,

Prayerfully,

V. Rev, Fr, Houssig Bagdasian
Vicar General



